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Correction to: Current Cardiology Reports (2020) 22:106
https://doi.org/10.1007/s11886-020-01374-2

On page 2 of the original publication, in the section on TTR
Silencers, dosing of patisiran in the APOLLO study was stat-
ed as being given every 3 months; this is inaccurate as
patisiran was dosed every 3 weeks in the APOLLO study.
The corrected sentence is presented below:

“Patisiran, as an intravenous infusion every 3 weeks, also
slowed functional decline versus placebo in the APOLLO
study; however, in contrast to inotersen, 56% of patients had
an improvement in functional outcomes from baseline [14].”

Publisher’s Note Springer Nature remains neutral with regard to juris-
dictional claims in published maps and institutional affiliations.

The online version of the original article can be found at https://doi.org/
10.1007/s11886-020-01374-2
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